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RELEASE OF HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT DATA 
MILITARY & COLLEGE RECRUITMENT   
  
Dear Families,  
The federal Elementary and Secondary Education Act, as amended under ESSA 2015, 
requires that districts must provide military recruiters and institutions of higher 
education access to the names, addresses and telephone numbers of secondary 
students.   
 
Either the parent or the student age 18 or over may request that the student’s name, address, and 
telephone number not be provided by the district without prior written consent.    If you would like to 
make this request, please complete the form below and return it to Penn Cambria High School.   
 
  
 
 
 
 
Printed Student Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Printed Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________________ 
 
 
PLEASE FILL OUT THE APPROPRIATE BOXES BELOW: 
 

I, the parent/guardian of the above-named student (or student if age 18), request that his/her name, 
address and telephone number NOT be released to military recruiters without my prior written consent. 
 
________________________________________________________ Date ______________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 
 

I, the parent/guardian of the above-named student (or student if age 18), request that his/her name, 
address and telephone number NOT be released to colleges, universities or other institutions of higher 
learning without my prior written consent. 
 
________________________________________________________ Date ______________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 
RETURN THIS FORM TO PENN CAMBRIA HIGH SCHOOL – PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE  


